
Tulip Hill Citizens Association  

Spring/Summer Meeting – May 28, 2017 

Minutes 

_____________________________ 
 

This Tulip Hill Citizens Association (THCA) meeting took place on May 28, 2017, at the home of 

Lynn and Morris Kletzkin.  Thank you very much for hosting the meeting! 

 

Liza Aronie, the President of THCA, called the meeting to order. 

 

A Wider Circle.  Lynn Ketzkin spoke about the operation of A Wider Circle and passed out a flyer 

on donation requests. 

 

Neighbor Running for County Council.  Reggie Oldak is running as a Democratic candidate for 

the County Council in the seat vacated by Roger Berliner on account of term limits.  The primary is 

June 26, 2018. 

 

Montgomery Council Quiet Skies Coalition.    Susan Lanham spoke about the massive increase in 

low-flying plane traffic over Tulip Hill due to FAA rerouting.  To learn more about the Montgomery 

Council Quiet Skies Coalition and how to get involved, please see 

https://sites.google.com/site/208xxquietskies/home. 

 

Fire and Rescue Position.  Jim Chandler ran for an elected position at our local fire and rescue 

service.  We congratulated Jim on his apparently successful election campaign.  Jim stressed that it 

was important to keep fire and rescue service options open in terms of local hospital access. 

 

New THCA President.  With Liza Aronie moving, she had tapped Andreea Schwartz as a potential 

THCA president replacement.  Andrea was approved by popular acclamation by all attending.  

Andrea indicated that her special concerns were:  (i) neighborhood safety and driving speed; 

(ii) neighborhood beautification; and (iii) a sense of community.  Andreea presented Liza with a 

“thank you” parting gift.  Everyone applauded. 

 

New Tulip Hill Directory.  Because of changes to the neighborhood, a new Tulip Hill Directory is 

planned. 

 

 

 

________________________   

Elizabeth Thede 

Secretary, Tulip Hill Citizens Association 


